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December is a time to reflect on the past year and to look ahead 

to a new one.  Here at Grandma’s Pantry, as we look back on the past 

year, we are thankful for you, our customers, and we want to let you 

know how much you mean to us.  We thank you for your 

friendliness, your suggestions and especially for your patronage.  We 

appreciate our new customers who have recently found out about us 

either by visiting our store in Harrisonburg, Virginia, or by finding us 

on the web.  For those of you who have known us for years, we thank 

you too. It is always a pleasure to serve you and to get to know you 

better.  Many of you have become more than just a customer - you 

have become our friends. 

Each year our store strives to meet the needs of our customers.  

We offer the best and freshest products that we can find and offer 

them at the best prices possible.  We focus on yearly holidays and 

stock up on candies and supplies that help you to celebrate.  We 

continue to expand our selection of organic products as the demand 

increases.  We keep our inventory stocked to meet the needs of those 

with special dietary needs.  Suggestions for new products are always 

considered and we do what we can to locate them. 

As we look ahead to the new year, we will continue to do our 

best to serve our customers’ needs.  Please continue to visit us both at 

the store and online!  We will do our best to give you fast, friendly 

service with a smile.   

All of us at Grandma’s Pantry wish you a “Merry Christmas”, 

and for us that phrase has special meaning as we thank not only you, 

our customers, but the One Whom we serve every moment of our life 

- Jesus Christ. 

 



“So, whatever you eat or drink, or whatever you do, do all to the 
glory of God.”  (I Cor. 10:31) 

  
 


